DELHI DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

PUBLIC NOTICE

D.D.A. HOUSING SCHEME, 2010

KIND ATTENTION


DDA invited applications from 25th November, to 24th December, 2010  for the allotment of flats under DDA Housing Scheme, 2010 and its draw was held on 18.04.2011.  The following is notified for the information of all unsuccessful applicants/ successful allottees:

I.
Refund cheques of all the unsuccessful  applicants have already been despatched by the Banks.  In case the same is not received by the applicant within next 15 days, then, the applicant may contact the concerned Bank alongwith acknowledge receipt  in which he has deposited his/her Application form.

II.
Letter for verification of genuineness of allottees and the documents are sent/being sent to all the successful allottees.  In case it will not be received within next 15 days, then, the allottee may contact Director(H)-II, 2nd floor, ‘D’ Block, Vikas Sadan, INA, New Delhi. This verification work will likely to be completed by the end of June, 2011.

III.
After completion of verification of genuineness of the allottee and the documents, the demand-cum-allotment letters will start to be issued in the middle of July, 2011


Director (H)-II
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